MINUTES FOR SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
6-22-19

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Hanson at 8:00am. Supervisors Daigle and Schoone
were also in attendance. The town board discussed the fireworks permit application submitted
for the Long and Bass Lake Association. Everything was found to be in order. Diane Schneider
was present at the meeting and submitted payment for the permit on behalf of the Long and
Bass Lake Association. Motion was made by Chairman Hanson with Second by Supervisor
Schoone to approve the permit, with Supervisor Daigle voting in favor. Motion to adjourn was
made by Supervisor Daigle with second by Supervisor Schoone, and Chairman Hanson voting in
favor. Meeting was adjourned.



